RED RIBBOI SPIRIT WeeK 2022
SHABBONA ELSMENTARY

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

Shabbona Elementary School will be focusing on taking care of bodies, making healthy
choices, and being drug free the week of October 24th-October 31st. As a reminder, please do
not send your child with any items that light up or blink. This is a safety precaution for
students and staff.

Monday, October 24th: Let’s Red the World of Drugs (wear red)

Tuesday, October 25th: Don’t Get Tied up in Drugs (wear tie dye)
Wednesday, October 26th: Saying No is “No Sweat!” (wear workout clothes)
Thursday, October 27th: Together we can be Drug Free! (Shabbona spirit day. Wear your
Shabbona Gear, black and gold).

Friday, October 28th: Sock it to Drugs (wear crazy socks)

Monday, October 31st: “When You Have Good Character, You're Drug Free”-Dress up as your
favorite superhero, storybook character, cartoon character, or Disney Character. Students need
to be able to move about the classroom easily as well as use the bathroom unassisted in their
outfits. No face masks and no face paint. We are hoping to make this an extra fun day for our
students! Thank you for your support! Harvest Parties will be on this day as well!

Visit https://www.redribbon.org/ for more resources and information on Red Ribbon Week 2022


https://www.redribbon.org/




